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                                                       August 17, 2017 
 Dear Families, 
 

Welcome to the 2019-2020 School Year! We are excited about this school year and we look 
forward to seeing all of you!  
 
I hope the following information helps you prepare for the opening of school.  

 
Student Schedules: Student schedules have been created by using multiple data points to 
achieve heterogeneous grouping. This includes: 1.) teacher input and anecdotal notes 
regarding learning and teaching styles; 2.) Individual Education Plans and 504 Plans; 3.) 
student performance data; 4.) student discipline data; 5.) gender and ethnicity. Schedule 
changes will only be granted in extenuating circumstances and for educational reasons only. 
 
Open House – Thursday, Aug. 22nd from 5:00-7:30: Please come and join in the “Hornet” 
excitement! Class information, general school information, bus information, car tags, PTA 
information, supply lists, and limited “Chicod Spirit Wear” will be available. All parking lots 
will be open for parking.   
 
Student Dress Code and Appearance Policy: Please refer to the PCS Student Dress Code 
and Appearance Policy located on our website. Students will be allowed to wear Chicod Spirit 
Wear on any day of the week. Chicod Spirit Wear is considered to be any clothing that 
supports Chicod School, its activities (ex. Athletics, Fine Arts, Battle of the Books, Riley’s 
Army, Hornet Hustle 5K, etc.) and is purchased through the school. Homemade apparel or 
clothing purchased outside of Chicod is not considered to be Chicod Spirit Wear and will not 
be allowed. New this year, you may purchase “Chicod Spirit Wear” directly online and have 
your purchase delivered to your home. Visit our website for additional information.    
 
Student Arrival and Departure: Car rider arrival and departure will be the same as last 
year! Traffic Flow Maps for new families will be available in your child’s homeroom class at 
Open House. Students may not enter the building until 7:30. However, our Early Bird 
Program is from 7:00-7:30 in the cafeteria. Drop off is between 7:00-7:15. Be sure to sign up 
for the Early Bird Program in the cafeteria at Open House.  
 
Like last year, the school day starts promptly at 7:55! Student dismissal is at 2:45 for K-5 
students and at 2:50 for 6-8 students. Buses will depart campus at approximately 3:00.   

  
Join us in Bringing Excellence Everyday…..Every. Single. Day!   
 
Go Hornets! 
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